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Later's

Home Pest
Insect Control

A ready-to-use Professional Strength formula. Controls: Fleas,
Roaches, Spiders, Earwigs, Carpet Beetles, Ants, Brown Dog Ticks,

Silverfish and other listed pests.

Contains Dursban*

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 20067 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

Chlorpyrifos..................... 0.5%

*Dursban is a registered trademark of the Dow Chemical Company

700 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

READ ENTIRE LABEL. USE STRICTLY IN ACCORDANCE WITH LABEL
PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS AND DIRECTIONS.

DIRECTIONS: Adjust spray nozzle to give desired pattern. Spray
infested surface only  until wet. Do NOT use as a space spray. Do
not allow children or pets to contact treated  surfaces until
spray has dried. Remove pets and cover fish aquariums before
spraying. Do  not apply sprays of this product in conduits, motor
housings, junction and switch boxes  or other electrical
equipment because of possible shock hazard. Do not use in edible 



product areas of food processing plants, restaurants or other
areas where food is  commercially prepared. If reinfestation
occurs repeat treatment.

FOR CONTROL OF ROACHES, ANTS, CLOVER MITES, CRICKETS, FIREBRATS,
SILVERFISH AND SPIDERS (Indoors) Thoroughly treat cracks &
crevices under and behind sinks, stoves, refrigerators, cabinets,
around plumbing, along and behind baseboards and other areas 
where insects hide, including dark corners of rooms, cabinets,
cracks and crevices in  alls and floors. For ants, apply to ant
trails, also around doors, windows or wherever  these pests may
gain entrance.

FOR CONTROL OF FLEAS AND BROWN DOG TICKS (Indoors). Thoroughly
treat cracks and crevices, along and behind baseboards, windows,
door frames, and as a spot treatment to  infested areas such as
pet beds & resting quarters and in localized areas of floor and 
floor coverings where these pests may be present. Old bedding of
pets should be removed and replaced with clean, fresh bedding
after treatment of pet area.

DO NOT TREAT PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT. To control the source of
flea  infestations, pets  inhabiting the treated premises should
be treated with a product registered for  application to animals.

FOR CONTROL OF CARPET BEETLES (Indoors). Apply as a spot
treatment spray along  baseboards and edges of carpeting, under
carpeting, rugs and furniture, in closets, and  on shelving, or
wherever these insects are seen or suspected.

PRECAUTIONS: Avoid contact with eyes, skin, clothing. Avoid
breathing vapors or spray  mist. Keep away from food, feedstuffs
and domestic water supplies. Wash thoroughly after  handling. Do
not use or store near heat or open flame. Do not store below
0 Deg. Celsius.

DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFFS: Do not use in any area where food
may be exposed. Do not  use in bulk food storage areas. Do not
use in cupboards where food or cooking utensils  are stored. In
homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed food and cooking
utensils before spraying. Thoroughly wash all surfaces that might
contact food before reuse.

FIRST AID: In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately.
NOTE TO PHYSICIANS: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor.
Atropine is antidotal. 2-PAM is also antidotal and may be used in
conjunction with atropine but should not be used alone.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Avoid contamination of food or feed. When
empty container is  discarded, wrap container and discard with



household garbage.

NOTICE: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out
on the label and  subject thereto, the buyer assumes any risk to
persons or property arising from the use  of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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